
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
FRIDAY, JULY 1, 2005 

 
Present:  Chairman Lawrence W. O'Brien and William J. Keller, Jr., Selectmen. 
 
Village Green 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been met, at 9:15 a.m., the Selectmen joined Assistant 
Town Manager Wayne Walker, Town Planner Jody Kablack, Police Chief Peter Fadgen, Director of Public 
Works Bill Place, Building Inspector James Kelly, Supervisor of Town Buildings Arthur Richard, Director of 
Assessing Maureen Hafner, Superintendent of Schools John Brackett, and Permanent Building Committee 
member Elaine Jones for a site visit of the Village Green property at 29 Hudson Road, conducted by Robert 
Duffy, Sr., of Somerset Sudbury LLC, owner. 
 
 Reports concerning feasibility of the property for any Town use will be submitted to the Assistant 
Town Manager by those in attendance. 
 
 The site walk ended at 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
       Attest:__________________________________ 
        Wayne R. Walker 
        Acting Town Manager-Clerk ProTem 
 
 
 
 
 


